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The Canadian Gevernment's centributien af
4500,000 te the United Nations Children's Fund fer the
year 1954, subject to parliamehtary approval, will be
anneunces teday.by Mrs. D. B. Sinclair, Executive Assistant
ts the Deputy Minlister of Natienal Health‘and Welfare,
at the meeting ef the Fund's Executive Bqard‘which is
taking place in New Yark. The Beard®normally meets at
this time ef yaar to recelve reports en the activities
of the Fund and te make allecatisns fer future prpgraﬁﬁes.

The Canadian Gevernment has already contributed
#8,375,000 te the:Fund since its establishment. In additien,
valuntary contributions frem individuals in Canada ef apﬁrox—
imately $1,5oo;ooo have been sent te the Fund.

UNICEF was created in 1947 under the name of the
United Nations Internatienal Children's Emergency Fund in
erder to help chlldren from war-devastated countries. In
1950 the Fund was authorized to undertake for a peried ef
three years ending December 31, 1983, lqng-raﬁge welfare
projects for needy children in under-deveioped ciuntriés.
On October 8, 1953, the General Assembly provided by a
unanimous vete for the continuatien of the Fund fer an

Indefinite period.




